


BEFORE THE FLORIDA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION

In re: Storm Protection Plan Cost Recovery
Clause

DOCKET NO. 20250010-EI

DATED: June 17, 2025

FLORIDA PUBLIC UTILITIES COMPANY’S
NOTICE OF SERVICE OF RESPONSES TO COMMISSION STAFE’S FIRST SET OF
INTERROGATORIES (NOS. 1-13)

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that Florida Public Utilities Company (“FPUC”) by and
through its undersigned counsel, has served its Responses to PSC Staff’s First Set of
Interrogatories (Nos. 1-13) by Electronic Mail to Mr. Daniel Dose, Staff Counsel, Florida Public
Service Commission, 2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 at

ddose@psc.state.fl.us, this June 17, 2025.

Respectfully submitted,

e

w4
By: %L{;Z/ /C; W%W ,,,,,,,,

Beth Keating WMM)
Gunster, Yoakley & Stewa: {P.A.
215 South Monroe St., Suite 601
Tallahassee, FL 32301

Attorneys for FPUC









